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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 8:35 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Cashman quarry

Anna, Please save the below email from Dave Denoia as a public comment exhibit.  TY.  
 
Regards, 
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Denoia <explorerdude61@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 6:50 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Cashman quarry 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone my name is David DeNoia I live at 45 Barry Dr. in Gales Ferry I have lived in Gales Ferry for over 63 
years. I’ve seen and heard a lot of crazy things but nothing can compare to this mess with Cashman and Mount Decatur. I 
do not want mount Decatour  touched. ,.! Once they Get Their Way,, Cashman will blast away and make our lives a living 
hell! Cashman‘s profits skyrocket our property values and our health as well as our quality of life PLUMMET!!  We must 
protect our health, our sanity, and those of our children and our children’s children. Please, I beg you do not, do not let 
this boondoggle of a mess go through and ruin our beauƟful town of Gales Ferry. A quarry has no place in the middle of 
a town!! The mirror thought of it is ridiculous and sheer madness! I have been to every single meeƟng so far. 
Unfortunately I cannot come to the meeƟng this evening, that is why I am sending this email in hopes that I will reach 
the hearts of the enƟre board let our voices be heard, and please do the right thing for the residence of Gales Ferry.  Do 
not let the quarr project proceed.  Remember, Cashman does not live here ,WE DO!!!!!  Respecƞully, David DeNoia 
 


